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Dear American Polish Cultural Society Members, 
 
This letter is to inform you that the election for Board of Directors for the Society is 
scheduled for January 28, 2024. 
 
Nominations are being accepted by the Nominating Committee via US mail at  
2975 E. Maple Rd. Troy, MI 48083 or electronically to Ludwik Chrobak at the following 
address: Lchrobak1@gmail.com  
Please note: The deadline for nominations is December 28, 2023. 
 
The nomination form is available at the APCC office or on our website at: 
 https://www.americanpolishcenter.com/membership/  
 
According to our By-Laws, the person being nominated must be a member in good 
standing of the American Polish Cultural Society for two years prior to the election, 
bilingual Polish/English, and must have agreed to be nominated for that specific 
position. 
 
The list of final nominees will be posted on our website, on Facebook, and in the APCC 
office after January 3, 2024. 
 
Once the list of nominees is posted, absentee ballots will be available at the office or 
can be requested by mail. In order to be counted, all forms must be returned in the 
envelope provided with the absentee ballot. 
 
Please consider running for office. The board meets once a month and is tasked with 
making operational decisions for the Center and the Society. This is only a two-year 
commitment, and each board member may be assigned duties. 
 
The quality of the board of directors is a reflection on the success of the organization, 
therefore we need members who are willing to commit their talents, their time with 
engaging ideas and varieties of personal and business expertise. We await your 
positive response to this letter. 
 
Nominating Committee 
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